
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 April 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Sports Leadership Programme 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer students the opportunity to take part in the Sports Leadership 
Programme through Kent School Games. The aim of the programme is to develop their leadership 
skills through sport. 
 
Should your child be interested, we are confident that the programme will enable them to develop 
their: 
 

• ability to communicate with others 

• understanding of different types of physical activity 

• self-esteem and confidence in your own ability 

• ability to work with others as part of a team 

• skills needed to lead and improve your own personal development 

• understanding of the importance of overall health and wellbeing 
 
The PE department will be holding information sessions for students as follows: 
 
Year 7  
Tonbridge campus – 12:50 on Thursday 22 April in the Sports Hall  
Sevenoaks campus – 12:50 on Wednesday 21 April in the Sports Hall  
 
Year 8  
Tonbridge campus – 12:50 on Friday 23 April in the Sports Hall  
Sevenoaks campus – 12:50 on Friday 23 April in the Sports Hall  
 
If you have any questions please do feel free to contact me at mmisener@wealdgs.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr M Misener 
Teacher of PE  
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